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Ayadina Association   

February 2020 Newsletter  
  

Dear followers, we are happy to share with you our updates from the month of February 2020:  

  

Hairdressing day with the Seniors   

On Monday February 24 2020, we had a hairdressing event for our seniors. A couple of hairdressers 

volunteered to give our seniors haircuts!  For more photos on the activity, check out the Facebook link 

here: 

https://www.facebook.com/AyadinaAssociation/photos/pcb.2787675367934160/2787674667934230/?

type=3&theater 

Seniors Club Meetings: Every Monday, starting 8: 30am   

https://www.facebook.com/AyadinaAssociation/photos/pcb.2787675367934160/2787674667934230/?type=3&theater
https://www.facebook.com/AyadinaAssociation/photos/pcb.2787675367934160/2787674667934230/?type=3&theater
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Avant Premiere at Beirut Souks 

On February the 28th, the avant premiere of the movie C – Section )يربوا بعزكن( was held at Cinemacity – 

Beirut Souks. All proceeds of the event went to support our organization. Several of the stars of the movie 

attended the event and everyone congratulated them on a lovely movie! Before the screening of the 

movie, a short documentary about Ayadina’s work was screened as well. 

 We wish to thank the movie crew, Cinemacity staff and all friends who came and supported us and made 

this event a success.  

Check out the rest of the photos here:  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/AyadinaAssociation/photos/ms.c.eJxFk9mNRTEIQzsasS~;9NzaKeXB~;jwwxhkh2sQYbibBx~;MkACXW31DxgUVWUssDolWjTAg8o7AMJReqCEDQlXlD~_QGT9QNJ7JbvlQKGHHGAHYF~_gUxKn0AbwtZ6mr0TqQCgUusYy~_~;nwsgUlUPCBZihu~;KJ6iqq1XiwD7EAM2DxKAj7oFBMhX4RlU~_IHXKC4gCqwF~_udpXJ6xJUkMrXPWE1TXkUTP5C9EVZjfAs7xbxyETYnSrIXCPIwkwPjlOqAD9hX2jE~_5b3SUJD~_FEYE6~_q1YDKNzdRIcA5EssASJXu4Rj4ldiXhAMoL~_p0D9Z62UceALWFCYr57MVb08OADSEzkSnBjVHtjxgFj3GuMq6DYxIwLv4HrmnZCsWdpMmvgXYPJnJTtSZnMGviaiswrF5CYQcF9oAesdfFR0CkSs~_T3bGMWip1F54J0L8j0rUQoZY2p9gPRO5zmc6r3s00D00boP0XC66A~-.bps.a.2798136033554760/2798136140221416/?type=3&theater
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A Reminder of our Donation System 

We wish to remind all of supporters that we are still collecting donations in support of our Arts Education 

Program. If you wish to sponsor one of our students for one or more activity, please call us on 01/266611.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONATE!  
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